

Department of Surgery Medical School Phillips Wangensteen Building 516 Delaware Street S.E. Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

ACC Sem Felder.

March 23, 1981

Dr. Henry Blackburn Professor and Chairman Department of Physiological Hygiene Gate 27 - Stadium Campus Mail

Dear Henry:

I was in the audience to hear your lecture Tuesday morning at the American College of Cardiology. How pleasant to hear your kind words regarding partial ileal bypass and the POSCH Program.

Many thanks.

Sincerely yours,

Henry Buchwald, M.D. Professor of Surgery and Biomedical Engineering